
Cleveland, Thursday, December 3, 2021 

RE: SEVENTY-SECOND WALES COVID-19 UPDATE 

Dear Residents, Employees and Family Members, 

Today public health officials have lifted the quarantine on Norton and Central. Visitors 
are now allowed on these floors. However, we remind you that with Covid measures in 
place, any visitor with cold symptoms will be denied entry to the Wales Home.  

Rest assured that we will continue to provide you with regular updates and will promptly 
notify you of any changes.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns at 819-826-3266 
extension 247 or bpiironen@waleshome.ca. You can also visit our website for updates at 
www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

Brendalee Piironen 
Executive Director 
bpiironen@waleshome.ca 
819-826-3266 extension 247
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